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On Jul 20, 2023, at 2:34 PM, Fitch, Olga <Olga.Fitch@vermont.gov> wrote: 

 

Good Afternoon, Karen. 

As of July 19, 2023, there are 3275. 

 

Thank you, 

Olga 

 

From: Karen O'Keefe <kokeefe@mpp.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 3:23 PM 
To: CCB - Med <CCB.MED@vermont.gov> 
Subject: medical cannabis enrollment?  

Good afternoon, 
 
The non-profit where I work periodically compiles and publishes information on patient enrollment in 
state medical cannabis programs. I haven't been able to find figures on Vermont's enrollment on your 
website. 
 
Could you please send me the current number of patients enrolled, or direct me to where we might find 
it online? 
 
Thanks so much!  

  
Karen O’Keefe 

Director of State Policies 
Marijuana Policy Project/MPP Foundation 
202-905-2012 
www.mpp.org 
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